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This Bill needs to pass motor voter has been a disaster since it started.  There is no 

reason for people to have their voter status changed every time they go to DMV for a 

transaction. The DMV has nothing to do with voting and never should have had this 

in their facility, to begin with.  The people of Oregon have been disenfranchised of 

their right to vote under the party they originally signed up for because of Motor 

Voter.  They have been denied their rights to stay as PCP's or become PCP's 

because motor voter changed their party and the people did not know it then had to 

wait the 120 or 180 days after changing back to their party.  Motor Voter is horrible 

for Oregon and needs to STOP.   


